Service Slated For Brother Of Local Resident

A memorial service for Barry Cameron Plum of Hampstead, North Carolina, will be held Saturday, August 4, at 11:00 a.m. at Topsail Presbyterian Church in Hampstead by the Rev. Joseph Washburn.

Mr. Plum died Saturday, July 28, 2001, at New Hanover Regional Medical Center after a short Iliness. He was born October 17, 1934, and grew up in Haddon Heights, New Jersey. After graduating from Franklin & Marshal College in Lancaster, Pennsylvania, he entered the U. S. Air Force and served in the Military Police in Turkey.

Most of his career was spent in the paper industry, selling in New York and New England. He retired to North Carolina in 1997. He was a member of the Olde Point Men's Golf Association, Olde Point Tennis Club and served on the Board of Directors of the Olde Point Property Owners Association. He also loved working part time at Carolina Golf in Ogden, North Carolina. He loved life, golf, and family and friends, who will miss his wonderful smile and great sense of humor.

Survivors include his wife, Mary Alsop Plum; two sons, Christopher Cameron Plum and wife Donna of Killingworth, Connecticut, and Scott Cameron Plum of Sellersville, Pennsylvania; a daughter, Nancy Morganweck and husband Church of Tariffville, Connecticut; four grandchildren; and an older brother, Martin Plum of Grapeland.

In lieu of flowers, memorials may be made to the American Heart Association, 1642 South College Road, Wilmington, North Carolina 28403; Topsail Presbyterian Church, 16249 US Highway 17N, Hampstead, North Carolina 28443; or the Pender East Rescue Squad, 16660 Highway 17N, Hampstead, North Carolina 28443.